
 

August 9, 2022 

 

City of Oakland Park 

3650 NE 12th Avenue 

Oakland Park, Fl. 33334 

 

Attn: Mr. Thomas Schubert, Building Official | thomas@oaklandparkfl.gov 

Re: Letter of Interest to Renew Agreement for Building Inspections and 
Plan Review Services 

 

Dear Mr. Schubert, 

The current agreement term for "Building Inspection and Plan Review 
Services between the City of Oakland Park and Calvin, Giordano & 
Associates, Inc., a whole subsidiary of SAFEbuilt, LLC company expires on 
9/10/22. The agreement documents allow for two (2) additional three (3) 
year extensions based on RFP 080619. The City of Oakland Park has 
requested to extend the agreement and is seeking assistance with Code 
Enforcement Services and 40/50-year recertification. Attached you will find 
Amendment One. This amendment does not include rate increase for 
existing services and all other conditions and terms of the original 
Agreement not specifically amended in Amendment One, shall remain in 
full force and effect.  

 

We look forward to continuing to serve the City of Oakland Park. If you 
have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Maria Pineda, Account 
Manager at (561) 696-3496. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

David Stambaughs, PE. 

Vice President of Professional Services 
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